
GREENS COMMITTEE MINUTES 

APRIL 2, 2019 

 

Members Present: Gayle Wilcox, Mary Lou Trautman, Ed Irvin, Gary Yando, Lance Levine, Tom 

Taylor, Vern Duggan 

Members Absent: Sheila Nokes, Ann Johnson and Budd Morrow and Ron Edwards 

Staff: Jason Howerton, Roger Milliman, and Elen Gasechetdel 

Guest: Nancy Dudacek Milliman, Don Hautala, Steve Saylor, Dean and Renie Dyson 

Meeting was called to order by chair Vern Duggan at 2:00pm 

Minutes: Motion was made by Gayle Wilcox and second by Mary Lou Trautman to approve the 

minutes from March. Motion passed with no nays. 

Greens Report: The course is in great shape and the grass is growing. The greens look very good 

after punching. The crew will apply Chemicals today. There is now a full crew working. Green # 

7 is waiting for the contractor. Work is scheduled to begin April 5th. All should be completed 

and playable by June 12th one day before the Ladies Shamrock Tournament.  Jason and the 

crew are ready to begin this long awaited project. The temporary green is in good shape and 

ready for play. 

Maintenance is being done across the whole course with edging, seeding and mowing. The ball 

washer on #1 is broken and will be repaired. 

CAM Report:  Elen Gasechetdel has interviewed for the Golf Operations manager position. The 

Board is discussing personnel decisions April 20th. The Café is still closed; cook and server 

interviews are taking place and will reopen when training is completed. Hour’s TBA.  Pro Shop 

assistant is out after surgery and is recovering. He should be back on the job in no time. There 

has been another add placed advertising for a Pro for the golf course. There were 620 rounds of 

golf played last month. For more information regarding the financials check with Roger at the 

office. 

The Men’s club has begun as well as the Ladies Club. Clubs are already busy planning for the 

season activities. 

Navy: Alan Budick is back in charge of this project and is our main contact. 



Greens/Inn panel: This new subcommittee has been formed in cooperation with the greens 

and inn committees to discuss and put into action the consistent branding of all LLCC needs. 

They will be working on the Café/Golf/Inn/Lounge ETC. We are not there yet but will be 

working on a plan together to address all aspects of our community. Consistency is the name of 

the game.  There will be more involvement with the Journal and Chamber of Commerce as well 

as other advertising avenues. This committee will work on a Mission Statement for the 

combined Inn/Golf/Café branding. 

Calendars: Price is $10.80 per calendar. We have the pictures already and need to get started 

putting together for the 2020 calendar year. We can purchase them at 100 for $1000. 

Roger added that April – May they will be checking on what Capital was used vs. Capital Project. 

He will need a list for all committees for future use. 

More discussion on ideas for getting more members and public to use our facilities took place. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Gayle Wilcox and second by Mary Lou Trautman. Motion 

passed with no nays. 

Next Greens meeting will be May 7th at 2:00 in the If Ida Room 

 

 

 

 


